From: Ann-Marie.Eckersall@hse.gov.uk [mailto:Ann-Marie.Eckersall@hse.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 July 2018 15:52
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Planning application 18/01099/F - F.A.O. JAMES KIRKHAM 

Good afternoon 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for the documents relating to the above planning application  which you sent to us for commenting on.  I have checked our records and we do not have a licensed explosive site in the vicinity of the proposed planning application.  Could you please let me know which site you think  it is close to.

Regards 



Ann-Marie Eckersall
CEM7 Business Support (Explosives Inspectorate)
Health and Safety Executive
Desk 72, 5S.2 Redgrave Court
Merton Road, Bootle
Merseyside, L20 7HS

